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2007 GLENN COUNTY 4-H SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED

Eight outstanding Glenn County 4-H graduating seniors were selected April 5, 2007, to receive a total of

$3,500.00 in scholarships, reports Glenn County 4-H Program Representative Deanna Rogers. Those receiving

scholarships are Frank Howard, Chelsea Beccera, Lilly Villa, Christine Evans, Travis Fissori, Michael Martin, Brent

Bickley and Martin Valleza.

Frank Howard, of the Stoney Creek 4-H Club, is the recipient of a $500.00 scholarship. He has been in 4-H

for nine years and is a senior at Orland High School. He plans to attend Butte Community College and then transfer

to a university and major in agriculture business. Frank obtained the highest 4-H rank available at the county level,

that of an All Star. His main projects have been market goats, breeding goats, market steers, beef breeding project

and the College Bound Project. Frank is the son of Dave and Cheryl Howard of Orland.

Chelsea Becerra, of the Schaffert 4-H Club, is also a recipient of a $500.00 scholarship. She has been a 4-H

member for 10 years and is a senior at Mercy High School. She plans to attend Butte Community College in the

Fall. Chelsea was also selected as a Glenn County 4-H All Stars (the highest honor obtainable at the county level).

She has taken many projects over the years, but goats, archery, cooking, beef and bowling are her most recent.

Chelsea is very involved in the planning of our annual summer camp. This year she will be serving as the Youth



Camp Director. She is the daughter of Juan and Pamela Becerra of Orland.

Lilly Villa of the Schaffert 4-H Club is the recipient of a $500.00 scholarship. She has been a 4-H member

for eight years and is a senior at Orland High School. Her favorite projects that she has taken are arts & crafts,

sewing, cake decorating and scrapbooking. Lilly currently is serving as a Glenn County 4-H All Star. She also

completed the criteria to earn an Emerald Star, in which she planned and carried out a community service project.

She is the daughter of Jose and Elodia Villa of Orland.

Christine Evans of the Schaffert 4-H Club is the recipient of a $450.00 scholarship. She is a six year 4-H

member and a senior at Mercy High School. Christine will be attending University of California, Davis, in the Fall.

She has taken a wide array of projects including clothing, quilting, archery, sports shooting, horse and cake

decorating. She is currently working on her Emerald Star project, which will be completed this spring. She is the

daughter of Jack and Jan Evans of Orland.

Travis Fissori of the Lake 4-H Club is the recipient of a $450.00 scholarship. He has been a 4-H member

for 13 years and is a Senior at Corning Union High School. Travis plans to attend Butte College and then transfer

to California State University, Chico, to obtain a teaching credential. He has held many offices within his 4-H club

and has been a Jr. Leader for the last five years. Additionally, he has served as a camp counselor for five years.

Travis is the son of Anthony and Bobbi Fissori of the Lake District, Orland.

Michael Martin of the Clover 4-H Club is the recipient of a $400.00 scholarship. He has been a 4-H member

for 12 years and is a senior at Willows High School. Michael plans to attend Butte Community College in the Fall.

He has participated in several projects over the years, but most recently has been very involved in the Teen Council

project. He has held many offices within his club and has worked on numerous community service projects

throughout his years in 4-H. Michael is the son of Carl and Sharon Martin of Willows.

Brent Bickley of the Lake 4-H Club, is the recipient of a $400.00 scholarship.  He has been a member of

4-H for seven years and is a senior at Corning Union High School. Brent plans to attend Shasta Community College

and work toward a degree in Agriculture Business Management. He currently is the Vice President of his 4-H club

and has held many other offices. His projects are sheep, photography and food preservation. He has been a Jr.

Leader for the last six years. Brent is the son of Steve and Lynn Bickley of Corning.



Martin Valleza of the Schaffert 4-H Club is the recipient of a $300.00 scholarship. He has been a 4-H

member for six years and is a senior at Orland Union High School. Martin plans to attend Butte Community College

in the Fall to become a certified welder. He has been involved in the swine, electricity, harmonica, tractor, bowling

and rocketry projects during his years in 4-H. He will be attending our annual summer camp as a Teen Counselor

this year and has attended the State Leadership Conference. Martin is the son of Dawn Valleza of Orland and

Bernardo Valleza, Jr. of Stockton. 
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